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Shriners the “Weigh” to go!
Since the last article was written we 
have had a lot happening. I’m not 
sure if you all realize this, but Lady 
Meghan and I are now professional 
models after walking the runway with 
a few other Nobles and Ladies for our 
Ladies Auxiliary Style show. Thank 
you for taking me out of my comfort 
zone and letting us help the Auxiliary 
raise funds. Our Auxiliaries hard work 
is very much appreciated. The event 
was wonderfully attended. I heard 
there were over 120 women in attendance. Not sure 
if they were there to see all the guy’s white legs or 
the nice outfits that the women were wearing!!

After the style show Lady Meghan and I, along with 
El Zagal’s Ladies Auxiliary President, Lady Sue 
Zimmerman-Paul, continued to the Twin Cities to 
represent El Zagal at the WGA Annual Meeting. 
We were able to tour the clinic and meet many of 
the staff. We also sat in the business meeting where 
we learned how well all the Auxiliaries across MSA 
are doing. I was honored by the respect that El 
Zagal received at this event. El Zagal truly does have 
something special in both our Shrine and Auxiliary! 
Thank you to Lady Sue for showing us the “ins and 
outs” of the WGA Annual Meeting.  

The following weekend was the Director’s Staff ’s 
Annual Suds and Spuds. Lady Meghan and I were 
once again up on the stage with a few others, but this 
time as judges! We were presented with quite a few 
tasty creations made from some pretty outrageous 
ingredients. Marshmallows and fruit salad should 
have no place in a potato dish, but the Chefs made 
it work quite well! Thank you to the Director’s Staff 
for making this year’s Suds and Spuds a fun success! 

The Oilers hosted their 3rd Annual Golf 
Tournament in Mandan on the 17th of May. It is 
very impressive how this event has grown in just 
three short years.The first year only had a few teams 
registered, this year there was a full slate of golfers 
that wanted to join in on the fun.  Good job guys on 
seeing the potential in this tournament.  

We will be kicking off the month of June with our 
Spring Ceremonial in Jamestown. I would like to 
personally thank the Jamestown Shriners for all 
the hard work that they have put into making this 
happen. As the ceremonial hasn’t happened as of the 
writing of this article, I cannot yet give a report on 
how much fun was had, ...but I’m sure that if you 
don’t go you will have missed out on a lot! Just one 
more reason to get out and get involved! 

The rest of June is gearing up to be a busy one. After 

the Ceremonial, we 
officially kick off summer with our “Here 
Come Summer” party on June 13th at 
El Zagal.  Grand Lodge of ND Annual 
Communication at Grand Forks is June 
14th and 15th.The Jamestown Clown Ride 
is also on Saturday the 15th.The week after 
that the ND Shrine Bowl is once again 
being held in Mayville, ND. Media/Patient 
Day is Thursday the 20th and on Saturday 
the 22nd is the parade and game day! It is a 
great event to attend and a wonderful way 

to show everyone how much fun the Shrine can be!

Also, it is not too late to get registered for the MSA 
Summer session in Lacross, Wi. You can go to 
ZorShriners.com to find all the info and register. 
If you didn’t already know, MSA is open to all 
Shriners. If you have never attended an MSA, you 
are missing out. This year is going to be a great time 
in an awesome area. I highly recommend you join all 
who have already registered to come. 

Speaking of not being too late to get registered, the 
old Bastard/Pote’s fishing trip to Ballard’s Resort is 
happening July 18-21st. And contrary to the name 
you don’t have to be old or cranky or a Potentate to 
come with. I was told that this is the 50th year of 
this trip and Shaun has everything lined up again 
for a great time. I am sure that there will be more 
info in this issue of Camel Tales.  Please reach out 
to the El Zagal office for more info and to get 
registered. This would be a great way to introduce a 
new candidate into the fun of being a Shriner and 
they do not need to be a Shriner yet to attend. 

Now is when we need to talk membership. We all 
need to be thinking of how to build our membership 
up again! One of the best ways to accomplish this 
is to be out showing people just how much fun 
and all the great things that Shriners do in their 
communities. Shiloh hosted a one-day class in May 
with seven new Master Masons being raised. They 
did a fantastic job on the degree work. It was very 
impressive watching Shiloh work. Great job guys! 
We even had a Cold Sands after that long day of 
masonic work with some more new Shriners in the 
works.  

We do not have an area patient spotlight article this 
month but are looking forward to having one ready 
for next month.

Until next month- Keep on “Shrining”

Yours in Faith,
Travis Will
El Zagal
2024 Potentate

Her Comes Summer Party_____June 13

Clown Ride_______________June 15

ND Shrine Bowl Camp_____June 18-22

Outreach Clinic__________June 19-20 

ND Shrine Bowl Game_______June 22

Imperial Session_____June 30 – July 4

MSA_________________August 7 – 10

www.ndshrinebowl.com

  El Zagal Temple 
1429 N 3rd St.

Fargo, ND 58102
(701) 235-7521

Kem Temple
P.O. Box 5268 

Grand Forks, ND 58206
(701) 772-7125

“Strong Legs Run That Weak Legs May Walk”
North Dakota Shrine Bowl Since 1974 

May 1, 2024

To: All Kem & El Zagal Units

2024 ND Shrine Bowl Parade 
Date: Saturday, June 22
Time: 9:30 a.m. Step-Off 
Parade Route: Luther Memorial Home, West on Main Street to Goose River Bank (West Main) 

Fellow Nobles,

It’s time again for Shriners to shine. The North Dakota Shrine Bowl date has been set. We will be kicking off the 
busy day’s festivities with us leading off the May-Port Summerfest parade. In support of the North Dakota Shrine 
Bowl players and Shriners Children’s, we need your presence at the parade with a full (or partial) unit.  

Lining the parade route will be players’ parents, grandparents, other family members, as well as the general public. 
Let’s make this an unforgettable parade for them. We understand that some of you may need to load up and go to
another parade that day, so thank you in advance for participating in this important Shrine parade.

Your homework:
● Mark your calendar for the June 22 parade and oasis.
● Find out from your Shrine Unit an estimate of how many of them will attend the banquet.
● Find out your estimated number of unit members who will attend the oasis. (White Hat Club tent)

   Please send the above-mentioned numbers back to me by May 30, 2024. My contact information is
     Roger Baier: email – rogerbaier712@gmail.com or cell phone 701-430-0329. 

  Thank you, 

  Roger Baier 
  Chair – ND Shrine Football Parade Committee

http://www.ElZagal.org
http://www.ndshrinebowl.com


PAGE 2  •  Camel Tales  • June 2024

El Zagal Camel Tales
Published monthly for

El Zagal Temple,
Shriners International
1429 North 3rd Street

Fargo, North Dakota 58102
email: info@elzagal.org

www.ElZagal.org

Office Manager
Andrea Kallstrom

Office Hours: 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.
Temple Office / 701-235-7521
Temple Fax / 701-235-7522

DIVAN OFFICERS
Elective

Travis Will..................................................Potentate
Chad Decker.......................................Chief Rabban
Bruce Ridgway....................................Asst. Rabban
Mark Kennard........................High Priest & Prophet
Shane Heiberg...................................Oriental Guide
Jason "Rocky" Rockswold, PP....................Treasurer
Bob Wedberg, PP.......................................Recorder

Appointive
Casey Schoer..................................1st CM
Tim Dawson...................................2nd CM

Blake "Ringo" Wrigley, PP................Director
Jeff Woods...............................Chief of Staff

Membership
Nathan Hopper   720-938-8198

nathan.a.hopper@gmail.com

HOSPITAL REPRESENTATIVES
Ken Leggate.......Dickinson 701-483-1681
Garret Njos..........Bismarck 701-426-3557
Cal Braun.................Fargo 701-793-6586 
Paul Witthauer..Jamestown 701-320-5433
Lonnie Stippich....Hettinger 701-567-2664
Dean Anderson.....Gwinner 701-678-2695
Gary Grindall........Detroit Lakes     218-234-0821
Jim Hildebrant...Valley City 701-840-1056

CAMEL TALES DEADLINE
18TH OF EACH MONTH

CamelTales Email
 cametales@elzagal.org

Editor
Jon Juelich

Publisher/Creative Editor
J&M Companies

TUESDAY BURGER 
UNIT SCHEDULE

5:30PM - 7PM April 5th, 6th and 7th at the Fargo Dome will 
have an all-new show presented by Carden Shrine 
Circus Extreme.  The excitement is building and 
I’m sure we are in for a great show with so many 
new acts.  We will have elephants, camels, horses, 
clowns, BMX bikes, contortionist, trapeze, a laser 
show, and jugglers and more clowns just to name 
a few of the 19 different acts.  The center ring will 
have all the old and a few new activities for the 
family - elephant rides, camel rides, pony rides, 
face painting, photos with Bumblebee from the 

28304A  R4-23

Here for your full 
financial journey.

Nathan Hopper
Financial Advisor
720-938-8198

JUNE 4 PROVOST
JUNE 11 ARAB PATROL
JUNE 18 EMP
JUNE 25 MISFITS
JULY 2    NO BURGERS
JULY 9    PROVOST
JULY 16   ARAB PATROL

JULY 23   EMP
JULY 30   DIRECTOR STAFF
AUGUST 6 NO BURGERS     
              (STATED MEETING)
AUGUST 13 MISFITS
AUGUST 20 PROVOST
AUGUST 27 ARAB PATROL

TUESDAY 
BURGERS
5:30PM to 7PM

mailto:info@elzagal.org
http://www.ElZagal.org
mailto:nathan.a.hopper@gmail.com
mailto:cametales@elzagal.org
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REDIVYStorehouse.com

Discover the latest  trends
in                Apparel and
Accessories!

R
I R E D  I V Y  

S t o r e h o u s e

Gretchen Schoer 
701-361-6052

Need new Design Ideas for
your Unit or Club?
 Contact: 

Online
 

Only 

Director's Staff
Good Morning Sunshine

It’s amazing how that glowing yellow ball in 
the sky can put a smile on so many faces. Time 
to get out and do all those things we love to do, 
motorcycle rides, ATV trails, lake time, camping, 
golfing, baseball games, etc. Whatever your 
pleasure…enjoy your time.

The Director’s Staff/Provost has been busy 
planning the 4th Annual El Zagal Hole-In-One 
Challenge on August 1st, our sponsors have some 
amazing prizes (hole in one and closest to pin 
prizes on all holes). Follow El Zagal 9 Holes In 1 
Challenge on Facebook for updates.

Bourbon, Scotch & Cigars…new Director’s Staff 
event outdoors at El Zagal on August 29th. Top 
quality Bourbon, Scotch & Cigars to sample along 
with Hors d’oeuvres. Tickets available soon

Salute, 
Casey Schoer

Photos courtesy of Lady Sue Zimmerman-Paul
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Jamestown Mystics
Hello everyone in El Zagal, hope all is well.

Holy Georgia Sweet Vidalia Onions. Here and 
Gone. Thanks Mystic brothers for shining like 
always. 2,000 pounds of sweet Georgia Vidalia 
onions gone in 3 days. Wow nothing rotting under 
our watch.

Time is ticking as our units are working hard 
together preparing for the spring ceremonial as we 
are hosting it in Jamestown.

Our 13th Annual gun raffle is getting closer every 
day as another sell out. So, if you haven't gotten a 
ticket yet, reach out to a Mystic brother and we 
can sign you up. $100 gets you a chance to win 
some nice guns or cash .... Get your ticket.

Fishing For A Cause raffle is in High Speed as 
tickets are being sold. $20 for 1 or 5 for $100 gets 
you a chance to Win 2024 AODES 400 side x side 
or 2024 Can-Am Renegade 110 EFI 4-Wheeler 
or many more prizes or cash.

Parade season is coming. Brock and the Boys are 
getting parade units ready to go as they have the 
cars jacked up getting new tires, paint and tuned 
up to make parade goers excited and making El 
Zagal proud like always.
That's all for now.

Thanks
El Zagal Mystics
Howard Weispfenning

 

EL Zagal Dusters
The Dusters have come out of hibernation and are 
fully active.  The summer is when we shine like the 
chrome on a 1949 Plymouth Special Deluxe.  If you 
are a Duster and have not been active for the winter, 
now is the time to get yourself in gear.  Typically, we 
have socials on a monthly basis, but in the summer, 
we try to make the socials an event.  Just the other 
day we met at the Illustrious Sir Travis Will Bar and 
Grill.  Meghan and Travis, thanks for the wonderful 
night!  Other plans include a drive to St. Anthony 
on June 20 and a steak fry at a Duster’s home.  

The Dusters participated in the Band Night Parade 
and had a modern record with 13 vehicles that 
participated.  It was a beautiful night weatherwise.  
Thanks to all the Duster’s, families, and friends that 
came to the parade.  

The next stop is the Spring Ceremonial.  It looks 
like we will have a good showing with the numbers 
of Dusters attending and we will be bringing a 
good number of cars with us for the Parade.  To 
the Jamestown Units: Whatever you bought for the 
Ceremonial, double it!  We expect good things, and 
you can never have too much of a good thing! Except 
for whiskey.  You can have too much whiskey.  

Illustrious Sir Will initiates two of his sons into 
the Shrine at the Spring Ceremonial.  This will be a 

Steven Larson
BROKER - OWNER

Cell: 218-841-8533
E-Mail:slarson@arvig.net

www.atthelakes.com

special event for him, the Dusters, and all Shriners.  
I hope to toast the auspicious events with whiskey, 
lots of whiskey.  Jamestown, I have changed my 
mind, you cannot have too much whiskey, so make 
sure you have enough! 

It is a great feeling to have the Car Show and 
Circus in the bag for 2024.  The next big event being 
planned by the Dusters is the Fall Ceremonial in 
Bismarck.  We have made plans and expect to have 
great events with top notch food.  We will be in the 
Autumnfest parade, party on building tops, and dine 
in the Bavendick Stateroom.  In addition, we will 
learn from the Spring Ceremonial in Jamestown 
(that will surely not have enough whiskey) by having 
enough whiskey!

Other events to calendar include:

Missouri Slope Shrine Club Spring Party- June 
7,2024 at the Bismarck Eagles Club

2024 Fall Ceremonial hosted by the Dusters- 
September 20-21,2024 in Bismarck

Dusters Christmas Party- December 14,2024 at the 
Mandan Depot

Bottoms up, 
Tim “Whiskey Whiskers” Dawson

2024 Old Bastard’s Fishing Trip

coach transportation… nights lodging…
fishing… meals…Rods…Reels…Bait…Tackle…Ice…Fish processing… …

  

Minnesota’s Lake of the Woods
 

 

mailto:E-Mail:slarson@arvig.net
http://www.atthelakes.com
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Your future is limitless.
Our offerings include Business Insurance,  
Employee Health & Benefits, Private Client Services  
and Retirement & Wealth.

MarshMMA.com

Jamestown Clowns
June is a great month, things are green, grass is 
mowed, golfing, and PARADE SEASON is here!!! 
OH, for fun!!!
 
Ceremonial was unbelievable, scarcely credible, 
inconceivable, and successful. If you couldn't 
attend, you will surely hear of it. It will be forever 
in the minds of those who did attend.  Who would 
have thought a river cruise would have been such 
a draw for the masses. Many hours of thought 
and preparation were involved, but remember 
any complaints, go directly to Rick Q. He is the 
sole person with the responsibility of the Spring 
Ceremonial.   The grounds were flawless, no one 
realized the 2 plants on either side of the main 
door were not there, that is 4 plants total. They 
should never have been planted. It was considered 
a corrective measure. Rocks were added also around 
the building and all the tree stumps were shredded 
below ground level to assist with the mowing, 
branches were picked and shredded all before 
noon, then Arlie and his crew put on a feed fit for a 
working crew.  A HUGE THANK YOU to all that 
helped at Clean-up Day... Machinery came from 
all directions, and so did workers, from our beloved 
Lodge, going north to the end of the Elks Park.  
Elks members were in force too. So, all helped each 
other, and it got done. Another example of working 
together makes sense.
 
Our meal (I should say feast), at our unit's May 
meeting was exquisite to say the least. Aaron and 
his crew were at the top of their game. Thank You 
guys, it was delish. 
 
Parades are coming, so WATCH FOR E-MAILS 
ABOUT THE PARADES.  Attend them and get 
involved.
It's WAY more fun if you join in the fun. Think 
about that...
 
Thats all I got; we are trying to get the crop in the 
ground. Remember it's May 15th when I wrote this. 

Thanks For Reading This..............Weezer..

 Shriners Children's College Showdown Teams Announced 
Pre-sale tickets available now! 

Globe Life Field, home of the World Series-champion Texas Rangers, 
announced the field for its 2025 college baseball slate. The venue will host 
three consecutive weekends of action for the second straight year, and it will 
mark the fifth consecutive year for college baseball games to be held at Globe 
Life Field. 

Next year's Shriners Children's College Showdown will take place Feb. 14-16 
and feature six teams - Arizona, Clemson, Louisville, Oklahoma State, Ole Miss 
and Texas. The action will continue with the College Baseball Series benefiting 
Shriners Children's the following two weekends. Arkansas, Kansas State, TCU, 
and Michigan will compete in Weekend 2 from Feb. 21-23, and Auburn, Baylor, 
Ohio State, and Oregon State will complete the slate in Weekend 3 from Feb. 
28-March 2.
Use the code SHRINERS for access to pre-sale tickets to attend the week 1
tournament, Feb. 14-16, 2025 at Globe Life Field in Arlington, Texas. This applies
to Home Plate Reserved tickets only. Pre-sale with code ends at 11 p.m. ET, May
20, and will then go on sale to the general public.

For more information, go to: https://www.shrinerschildrens.org/en/News-and-
Media/News/2024/05/College-Baseball-Field El Zagal Camel Tales 
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Looking for a 
different kind of 
league to have 
some golf fun this 
summer?  Come 
and enjoy a fun 
and challenging 
twist on golf at 
the El Zagal Golf 
Course!

Basic Rules of the 
League:
$5.00 entry fee 
for the entire 
summer.  You are 

responsible for your own green fees.  Entry form 
needs to be submitted to the El Zagal Shrine in the 
mail room box labeled 2-club golf.  Players can sign 
up for the league up until July 1.

2-club is a league where you are only allowed to use 
2 clubs for your 9 holes.  This INCLUDES your 
putter if you choose to use it.  

To be eligible for end of the season awards, you must 

golf 8 rounds from May 1 until August 11.  You can 
submit up to 16 total score cards, with the best 8 
being used for your average standings.  Cards are 
to be turned in at the El Zagal Shrine 2-club golf 
mailbox.  Cards will be collected every Thursday 
from the Shrine and the standings updated.   DO 
NOT turn cards into the El Zagal Golf Course. 
Qualifying for the standings will begin when 8 
rounds are complete.  Submitting additional cards, 
up to 16, can improve your standings of average 
score.  Once 16 total cards are submitted, no other 
cards will be accepted, so submit your best!

Golfers must sign their card (legibly so we can 
record it!) and have a witness sign it also.  Grab a 
friend and have a great time!  Shriners, grab a friend 
who is a non-Shriner and show them the fun we 
have throughout the year!

This is meant to be a fun league, and you are on your 
honor when recording your score card. 

End of the year prizes will be based on the number 
of players in the league, and can include cash prizes, 
entry into the hole-in-one tournament ($100 value) 
on August 15th, or others.  There is no cap on the 

2-Club Golf is back at El Zagal for 2024!

Imperial Potentate James E. “Ed” Stolze Jr. and First Lady JoLynn Dickins and the 2024 
Imperial Session Committee look forward to welcoming you to Reno, Nevada, for the 150th 
Imperial Session of Shriners International. 

WHERE: 

Reno Events Center (Imperial Session) 

Reno Ballroom (Marketplace & Shriners Zone) 

Reno, Nevada 

WHEN: 
June 30 – July 4, 2024 

Be Part of the Fun and Fellowship of Imperial Session in Reno! 
Welcome to the official website for the 2024 Imperial Session in Reno, Nevada. Check our site often for 
updates on the schedule of events, All Nobility Evening, Ladies Luncheon, Marketplace, Parade and 
more.  

Located where the mountains meet the desert, Reno is known as the Biggest Little City in the World. With 
its energetic downtown with eclectic restaurants, coffee shops, beer halls and picturesque Wingfield 
Park, Reno has so much to see and do for all ages. 

For more information: https://imperialsession.com/   

number of players in the league!  Prizes will be 
awarded on August 13th.

Open to all men and women, but players must be 
18 and older.

Green Fees for El Zagal – 
Green fees range from $13.25 - $26.50 based on 
the day of the week and the time of the day.  Make 
sure to check your rate on the Fargo Parks website: 
https://www.fargogolf.net/el-zagal/.  Shriners, if 
you are playing, be aware of any special Shriner 
rates that may apply!

Tuesdays are a great day to golf as you can take 
advantage of golfing your round and then come 
over to the El Zagal Shrine to turn in your card 
and take advantage of Tuesday Night Burgers and 
enjoy a burger, fries and a cold beverage at our “10th 
Hole” from 5:30 until 7:00 PM!

Any questions?  
Contact us at: golf@elzagal.org
Joel Swanson, Mike Rieckman, Nathan Hopper

https://imperialsession.com/
https://www.fargogolf.net/el-zagal/
mailto:golf@elzagal.org
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                                                                                         El Zagal Temple  
1429 N 3rd St. 

Fargo, ND 58102 
(701) 235-7521 

 

Kem Temple 
P.O. Box 5268 

Grand Forks, ND 58206 
(701) 772-7125 

 
“Strong Legs Run That Weak Legs May Walk” 

North Dakota Shrine Bowl Since 1974 

May 1, 2024 

To: All Kem & El Zagal Units 

 
2024 ND Shrine Bowl Parade 
Date: Saturday, June 22  
Time: 9:30 a.m. Step-Off 
Parade Route: Luther Memorial Home, West on Main Street to Goose River Bank (West Main) 

Fellow Nobles, 

It’s time again for Shriners to shine. The North Dakota Shrine Bowl date has been set. We will be kicking off the 
busy day’s festivities with us leading off the May-Port Summerfest parade. In support of the North Dakota Shrine 
Bowl players and Shriners Children’s, we need your presence at the parade with a full (or partial) unit.   

Lining the parade route will be players’ parents, grandparents, other family members, as well as the general public. 
Let’s make this an unforgettable parade for them. We understand that some of you may need to load up and go to 
another parade that day, so thank you in advance for participating in this important Shrine parade. 
 
Your homework: 

● Mark your calendar for the June 22 parade and oasis. 
● Find out from your Shrine Unit an estimate of how many of them will attend the banquet. 
● Find out your estimated number of unit members who will attend the oasis. (White Hat Club tent) 

   Please send the above-mentioned numbers back to me by May 30, 2024. My contact information is 
     Roger Baier: email – rogerbaier712@gmail.com or cell phone 701-430-0329. 

 
  Thank you,  
 
  Roger Baier 
  Chair – ND Shrine Football Parade Committee 

 

mailto:rogerbaier712@gmail.com
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Nobles and families: 
  
The Shriner’s Children's Open is October 14-20, 2024. We are again set to work Hole 15 for 
Thursday through Sunday. 
  
Please email Mark Kennard at fishtailkiwi@hotmail.com or call/text to 701-368-9521 and let me 
know if you are interested or ready to register. 
  
Below is the link that has the volunteer information on it to register and the hotel information. 
The hotel they have is where the shuttles leave from to take volunteers to the course. You do not 
have to stay there but can still go there to meet the shuttle if you stay elsewhere. 
  
It is a fun event; it would be great to have a large group of El Zagal participants! 
  
Again, please feel free to get ahold of me with any questions. 
  
https://shrinerschildrensopen.com/volunteer/ 
 
Mark Kennard  

mailto:fishtailkiwi@hotmail.com
https://shrinerschildrensopen.com/volunteer/
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shrinershospitalsforchildren.org 

Help Us Make the World a Better Place for Children

Shriners Hospitals for Children® relies on donations 
from Shriners, corporations and the general public to 
support its efforts to provide expert care, innovative 
research and excellent medical education programs. 
At Shriners Hospitals for Children, every donation 
and gift – large or small – is greatly appreciated, 
acknowledged and used efficiently and effectively 
to improve the lives of the children in our care. We 
need and depend on every one of our donors, and 
are forever grateful for their compassion, unending 
generosity and ongoing support.

How you can support our mission
There are a variety of ways to give to Shriners 
Hospitals for Children: 

• An annual monetary commitment through our 
Annual Giving Program

• A one-time cash donation or monthly gifts 
charged automatically on your credit or  
debit card

• Matching gifts available through your employer
• Honorarium/Memorial Gifts
• A charitable bequest in your will, including 

membership in the Dream Makers  
Legacy Society

• Gifts of appreciated assets or real estate

• Planned giving opportunities, such as 
Charitable Gift Annuities or Charitable 
Remainder Trusts, wills, estates and bequests

• e-giving, personal fundraising pages, eBay 
giving works

• Online donations
• Text to Give program (keyword  

“dream” 25383)
Have you seen our commercials? Become a 

monthly Love to the rescue® donor at loveshriners.
org and receive a free Love to the rescue blanket.

More ways to help 
Additional ways to obtain donations for Shriners 
Hospitals for Children include:

• Facilitating a corporate gift, event sponsorship 
or in-kind gift from your place of employment. 
Or, if you are a business owner or decision-
maker for your company, consider one of our 
many opportunities for corporate sponsorship.

• Hosting a fundraiser at your home or  
local business

• Attending a Shriners Hospitals for Children 
fundraiser in your local area

• Donations can be designated to a specific 
hospital and/or given in honor or memory of 
someone special

Learn more and make a difference
To learn more about this tremendous philanthropic 
effort that reaches across the U.S., Canada and 
Mexico, please visit donate2shc.org, where you 
can also sign up to receive a monthly newsletter 
via e-mail. You may also call 855-401-4897, or 
send a check payable to “Shriners Hospitals for 
Children” to the Office of Development, Shriners 
International Headquarters, 2900 Rocky Point 
Dr., Tampa, FL 33607-1460.

When you donate to Shriners Hospitals 
for Children, you are helping to ensure 

that expert care for pediatric orthopaedic 
conditions, burns, spinal cord injuries, and 

cleft lip and palate will be available to 
children in need now and in the future. 
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Trollwood Barbers 
Trollwood Village 

3105 N. Broadway
235-0194

Lori Ludlum, Owner

JIM ELLIOTT
Owner

P.O. Box 366  •  Moorhead, MN 56560
4101 32nd Ave South  •  Moorhead, MN 56561-0366

Home 218-233-4967
Phone 218-236-9920

Fax 218-236-9364
1-800-826-6652

“The Very Best In Nursery Stock”

Ole’s Nursery, Inc.
Hwy 10 E• Moorhead, MN 56560 

(218) 236-8590

3401 - 13th Ave. S..
Fargo, ND 58103
Near West Acres

293-3311

Premier Charter Service
Route 1, Box 220

Moorhead, Minnesota 56560

Phone: (218) 233-3404    Fax: (218) 233-5769

298-9898123 University Drive N
Fargo, ND 58102

NEIL JOHNSON

Oberg
                   Family Farms

Est. 1891

Chad Oberg 701-388-4901
Rick Oberg 701-388-4902

3592 110th Ave. N.
Moorhead, MN 5650

Mike Hennebry
Executive Mortgage Officer

NMLS#: 1584104

1501 32nd Avenue South
Fargo, ND  58103

Phone: 701-356-1722
Fax: 701-356-1719

Toll Free: 800-872-6358

mike.hennebry@townandcountry.org
www.townandcountry.org

3401 13 Ave So. Fargo, ND  |  701.293.3311

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1

2 3 4

Tuesday 
Burgers

5 6 7 8

9 10 11

Tuesday 
Burgers

12 13

Here Comes 
Summer 

Party

14

Grand Lodge 
Annual 

Communication

15
Grand Lodge 

Annual 
Communication

Clown Ride

16 17 18

Tuesday 
Burgers

ND Shrine 
Bowl Game 

Camp

19

ND Shrine 
Bowl Game 

Camp

Outreach 
Clinic

20
ND Shrine 
Bowl Game 

Camp
Outreach 

Clinic
ND Shrine 

Bowl 
Ambassador  

Day

21

ND Shrine 
Bowl Game 

Camp

22

ND Shrine 
Bowl Game

23

30

24 25
Tuesday 
Burgers

26 27 28 22

UPCOMING EVENTS:
July  2024    
July 9 - Burgers
July 16 - Burgers
July 18-21 - Pote's Fishing Trip
July 23 - Burgers
July 30 - Burgers   
  
      
    
      
      
       

Todd Reamann
Financial Representative
Principal Securities Registered Representative
Financial Advisor
Member-Principal® Financial Network

200 E Main Ave Suite 204 | Bismarck, ND 58501
D (701) 751-2389 | F (866) 893-3844 | C (701) 425-1095    
reamann.todd@principal.com
www.principal.com/dakotas

2139 100th Ave. N

• Computer Sales and Service

• Network Specialist

• Custom Built Systems

• CAD Systems and Software

• Computer Parts and Repair

• Managed Services

• Internet Access

• Video Surveillance Systems

John Stadter – Service Technician 
john@slcomp.com

Scott Schafer - Office Manager
scott@slcomp.com

• Computer Sales and Service

• Network Specialist

• Custom Built Systems

• CAD Systems and Software

• Computer Parts and Repair

• Managed Services

• Internet Access

• Video Surveillance Systems

Rich Maras
Regional VP of Sales

rmaras@jmprint.net
O: 701.476.0311
C: 701.730.1623

4666 S. Amber Valley Pkwy
Fargo, ND 58104

jmprint.net

Call or visit our website for a FREE QUOTE

Printing | Variable Data
Creative | Direct Mail
Promotional | Large Displays

701-298-9898
www.sirspeedyfargo.com

JUNE  2024

Imperial 
Session

mailto:mike.hennebry@townandcountry.org
http://www.townandcountry.org
mailto:reamann.todd@principal.com
http://www.principal.com/dakotas
mailto:john@slcomp.com
mailto:scott@slcomp.com
mailto:rmaras@jmprint.net
http://www.sirspeedyfargo.com

